
 
 
 

 
MULTNOMAH COUNTY 

 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
2017 ANNUAL JAIL TOUR 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 7, 2017  

 
9:30 AM – 3:00 PM 

 
 
By Oregon State Statute 169.040, the Board of County Commissioners 

is required to inspect each County correctional facility annually.  On 

Nov. 30, 2006, the Board adopted a policy by Res. 06-198 to make this 

inspection in the first quarter of each year. 

 
 
 

For More Information, Contact: 
Stephanie H. Prybyl, Chief of Staff 

Sheriff’s Office 
stephanie.prybyl@mcso.us 

 
 
 


